
Repair to the Stone Family Window 
in the North Aisle

A small area of the left-hand lower scene had been damaged.  
Auravisions Ltd of Ashdon, near Saffron Walden, removed the 
damaged part and created a replacement, which was installed on 28th 
July 2022, by their conservator, Susan.  She also cleaned a tiny area of 
that part of the window with a clean white cloth.  

Auravisions will be quoting to survey and clean all the windows on the 
ground floor of the church, which was probably last done in the 
1960s.  This survey and expert clean is our current project.  

  
Here is the Stone Window in the 

north aisle, before repair:



A close-up of the damaged area, 
taped over:

This is the repaired scene:



We are delighted with the result and are happy that the black patch 
over the hole in the window has now gone.  

Here is a shocking photograph.  Susan used a white cloth to wipe the 
boat sail in the background of this photograph.  It is not a large area 
of the window and yet, look at what a superficial clean produced.

Cleaning leaded quarries of stained glass is painstaking work.  If you 
would like to contribute to St George’s Great Bromley Repair Fund 
to help with our ongoing conservation and restoration work, click on 
the link.  Any help you can give is much appreciated.   

Thank you for your support.

G. Frostick
3rd August 2022

https://www.greatbromley.org.uk/church-repair-fund-appeal

